Office of the Assessor

Mary Margaret Tamez

Assessor

October 10, 2018

Township Meeting Notes:

- Currently we have 59 appeals filed. I have completed nineteen and the remaining forty I am still working on. I must submit the evidence for all of them by 10/31/2018.
- The field staff has been working on taking photos and measuring in town Crete.
- Leigh has been drawing all of the homes and Sarah has been figuring them all.
 We have been taking on Paige's duties due to her being off on maternity this last month.